
 
 

BID ADDENDUM #1 

To: All Bidders 

From: Kristy De Boer, Park Planner  

Re: Addendum #1 

 2022 Grosche Field Backstop Installation  
 Bids Due on Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Date: December 21, 2021 
 
PLEASE MAKE NOTE OF THE CHANGES AND CLARIFICATIONS:  
 

1. Clarification:  Limestone Screenings: On page 27 of the bid packet limestone screenings is an 
alternate option that can be bid on but is not a requirement to bid on this project.   

 
2. Clarification/Change: The fence footings are to be per spec detail on L4.2 for all backstop fence 

posts. All other fence posts including the 6’ tall and 12’ tall fence footings may be installed at 
industry standards, four times the width of the post, for a total of a 12” diameter concrete footing.   
 

3. Change: All 6’ tall fencing should be changed from 9-gauge to 6-gauge. 
 
4. Change: All 12’ tall fencing should be changed from 9-gauge to 6-gauge. Fencing should also have 

two center rails with no more than 4’ tall panels. 
 
5. Change: For the backstop fencing the lower 12’ should all be changed from 9-gauge to 6-gauge 

fabric. The top 8’ on the backstop wings shall remain at 9-gauge. 

 
End of Addendum #1 

BIDDERS ARE TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM #1. 
PLEASE FAX BACK TO WAUKEGAN PARK DISTRICT, PARKS DEPARTMENT AT 847-244-7345 OR EMAIL TO 
KDEBOER@WAUKEGANPARKS.ORG.  ALSO, PLEASE INCLUDE AN EXECUTED COPY OF THIS ADDENDUM AND 
NOTE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM IN YOUR BID PROPOSAL. 
 
ADDENDUM #1 RECEIVED: 
 
SIGNED:       
 
DATE:        
 
COMPANY:       
 
 
Thank you.  

mailto:KDEBOER@WAUKEGANPARKS.ORG

